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Dear Student: 
 

Congratulations on your decision to attend Northeastern University, which will 
undoubtedly have a profound impact on your future.  Like any new venture, the first step can 
often be the biggest.  First Year students are confronted with many new experiences and 
challenges, such as increased academic pressure, forging social networks, and adjusting to the 
collegiate lifestyle. 

  
Research has indicated that student involvement and engagement within the institution 

often assists to combat transitional issues many First Year students face, while cultivating 
holistic development.  In order to facilitate this process, Northeastern University’s Department of 
Residential Life offers a First Year Experience program, Husky EYES - Educational Year-Long 
Experiential Seminars, as a map to navigate the first year at college. 
  

The mission of Husky Eyes is to support students during their first year of college by 
providing tools to ensure their success.  This program offers opportunities to learn about 
Northeastern University’s urban community, gain valuable life skills, and demonstrate the 
positive contribution to our diverse community.  Throughout the Fall 2008 and Spring 2009 
semesters, there will be monthly seminars which focus on developmental themes such as 
financial responsibility, diversity awareness, preparation for mid-terms & finals, involvement on 
campus, and transitioning to the Sophomore year. If you would like more detailed information 
about each session or about Husky Eyes, please visit us at 
http://nuweb7.neu.edu/husky_eyes/curriculum/. 

 
As an incoming first year student, Husky Eyes is encouraging you to attend these 

seminars.  By attending, your transition from high school to Northeastern University will be 
more engaging and fruitful. On behalf of the Husky EYES Committee, we welcome you to 
Northeastern University. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Husky Eyes Committee 
 

http://nuweb7.neu.edu/husky_eyes/curriculum/
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